
Homedale School District #370

TO: Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer
FROM: Moss Strong, HMS AD
DATE: February 2022
RE: Board of Trustees Report

Boys Basketball
We have started season seeding games. 8th grade is 2-0 and 7th grade is 1-1. Preseason 
games will come into play if there is a tie in seeding. District tournament is February 28-
March 1st at the high seed. 

Track
Track is right around the corner and the SRV Athletic Directors have a meeting next week to 
look at scheduling. We will also be discussing that all track athletes compete against each 
other rather than by grade level. We are the one of the few leagues in the valley that does 
this.

Academic Bowl
The team placed 3rd at the January meet we hosted and 4th at the February meet. 


